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2014-15 saw: 
•	 85.4%	of	victims	of	crime	satisfied	with	the	service	from	

the	police.

•	 The	majority	of	people	feel	that	the	Police	and	Council	are	
dealing	with	local	anti-social	behaviour	and	other	crime	
issues;	and	perception	of	ASB	is	at	an	all-time	low.

•	 Burglary	of	dwellings	reduced	by	9.1%,	theft	from	the	
person	by	19.8%,	possession	of	drugs	by	8.4%,	theft	of		
motor	vehicles	by	17.3%	and	bicycle	theft	by	5.1%.

•	 ASB	down	by	33.6%	compared	to	2011-12	(19,456	fewer	
incidents).

•	 The	number	of	non-crime	related	mental	health	patients	
detained	in	custody	more	than	halved.

•	 Efficiency	savings	of	£9,497M.

•	 69	additional	Confiscation	and	Forfeiture	Orders	compared	
to	2013-14,	19.5%	above	target.	

•	 Officer	sickness	reduced	by	11.14%.	

 

Looking forward
Since 2010, £42m - or 20% of the budget – has been saved,  
with a further £11m to find this year and £14.6m in 16/17.  
All in all, it is likely that from 2010-2020 our Government funding  
will have halved. 

It is clear that we will need radical change and fundamental  
restructure and reorganisation to meet this challenge, and work 
continues to seek a better funding deal for Nottinghamshire.  

You can contact Paddy Tipping by letter, email, or phone via:

Arnot Hill House, Arnot Hill Park, Arnold, Nottingham NG5 6LU

Telephone: 0115 844 5998
Fax:  0115 844 5081
Email: nopcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk

For further information about his work and intended  
plans, go to: http://www.nottinghamshire.pcc.police.uk
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Turning Talk into Actions 
A stronger voice for BME communities

The Commissioner has received an award for “outstanding 
contribution to racial justice within the City of Nottingham”.

Other initiatives have led to:

• BME police officer recruitment up from 4.69% in 2013 to 
15.62% in 2014. 

• An increase in BME police officer recruitment (15.62% in 2014, 
up from 4.69%).

• A 22% improvement in disproportionality of stop and search 
of BME communities from 2011-12 to 2014-15.   

• The introduction of body worn video, thanks to a very 
successful bid to the Home Office for £1.8m of funding. 

• Increased confidence in the police.

Helping those affected by Domestic Abuse  
• New services include dedicated support for teenagers, 

additional support for women at medium risk and with 
complex needs and a McKenzie Friend project.  

• Funding was secured to deliver a number of different project 
to help survivors. 

• Research has identified better ways to help repeat victims.

• A county-wide review has driven change and new, 
co-commissioned, integrated domestic abuse and sexual 
violence support services will be in place from April 2016.

Tackling rural crime 

The Commissioner has worked hard to see crime tackled 
effectively in rural areas and overseen a programme that includes: 

• The introduction of Rural Special Constables.

• A dedicated policing strategy.

• Targeted police operations. 

• New ways to keep rural communities informed. 

• Work with national and local organisations to identify trends 
and best practice.

• Development work to set up a dedicated website.

Community Safety Fund 

Since his election, the Commissioner has awarded 90 small  
grants worth over £1m to more than 60 organisations. Positive 
outcomes include: 

• Support for young people at high risk of exploitation.

• Street Pastor schemes sustained.

• A reduction in reoffending. 

• Improved safeguarding capacity for people with learning 
difficulties.

• Improved relationships between the police and young people.

Support for victims  
• Improved support and integrated services to help victims 

cope and recover. 

• Tailored support for vulnerable people, victims of ASB and 
hate crime, and survivors of domestic abuse and sexual crime  
is helping them to feel safer.

Reducing Drugs and Alcohol Misuse 

As part of his Alcohol Strategy and Action Plan, the Commissioner 
has championed a successful initiatives including: 

• Behaviour-changing campaigns like the Drinkaware Campaign 
which reduced incidents of inappropriate sexual behaviour.

• Community Alcohol Partnerships and initiatives such as 
Best Bar None, Purple Flag, Pubwatch and Local Alcohol 
Action Areas (LAAAs) to tackle alcohol misuse and promote 
responsible drinking.

• Diversionary and prevention measures in the night-time 
economy include breathalysers, ID scanners, police  
operations and alcohol support signposting.

• A targeted operation to reduce violent behaviour 
resulting from cocaine and alcohol.

MAKING OUR  
COMMUNITIES SAFER

“Before	my	election	I	made	six	pledges	designed	to	safeguard		
our	communities	which	shaped	the	objectives	of	my	first	Police	
and	Crime	Plan.	

My	commitment	to	increase	the	support	available	to	victims,	
witnesses	and	vulnerable	people	is	delivering	tangible	results.		
Responsibility	for	commissioning	victims’	services	now	lies	with	
me	and	those	services	are	tailored	according	to	individual	need	
and	I’m	pleased	to	see	improved	support	available	to	those	
affected	by	domestic	abuse,	hate	crime	and	anti-social	behaviour.

Work	with	local	authorities,	specialist	groups	and	support	
organisations,	many	of	whom	I	have	supported	financially,	is	
helping	to	tackle	crime	and	anti-social	behaviour.		I	have	also	
helped	to	fund	activities	that	help	to	prevent	crime,	reduce	
the	impact	of	drugs	and	alcohol	on	our	communities,	and	cut	
reoffending	rates.		

Over	the	last	two	and	a	half	years	
we	have	continued	to	recruit	extra	
police	officers	and	PCSOs,	but	further	
Government-led	austerity	measures	
mean	this	can’t	continue.	It’s	a	fact	
that	the	future	will	undoubtedly	be	
challenging,	but	I	will	continue	to	do	
everything	I	can	to	ensure	that	the	
force	is	appropriately	funded	and	fit	for	
purpose	in	the	coming	years.”	

Nottinghamshire’s Police  

and Crime Commissioner:

Paddy Tipping


